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Subject: Residential Structure Fire, Imperial Beach  

Date of Release: Tuesday January 21, 2020 

Time of Release: 1:30 P.M. 

Media Contact: Sgt. Vega  

Email Address of Contact: Omar.vegaarmenta@sdsheriff.org 

Telephone Number of Contact: 619-498-2400 

Provider of Information (if different): Sgt. Vega 

  

 

  

SYNOPSIS: 
On Tuesday January 21, at about 0906 hours, deputies from the Imperial Beach Sheriff's Station 
responded to a report of a residential structure fire in the 500 block of Dahlia Street. Deputies 
evacuated the affected home and several homes around it. A family of three, including a young 
child, were safely evacuated to a neighbor's residence while fire personnel extinguished the fire.  
 
Fire personnel were able to control the fire. There were no injuries from the incident. The fire 
caused extensive damage to the garage of the home, roof and to two vehicles parked near the 
driveway. The fire was not suspicious in nature and originated near the water heater of the home. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Call Crime Stoppers at (888) 580-8477 with information and you will remain anonymous.  You may be eligible for up to 
a $1,000 reward for information leading to a felony arrest.   

 


